
September 24, 2013 
 
Dear Residents: 
 
 Please be advised that drainage work is expected to begin on Moriches Road, Wednesday, 
September 25, 2013 .  Due to the nature of this work, there will be limited through traffic allowed 
between the hours of 8 am until 4 pm.  Travel delays are expected to be significant.  
 
 Thank you for your kind attention. 

 
       
      Very truly, 

       
      John Precht 

Highway Superintendent 


